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Passaic Vicinage to Conduct In-Person Election Hearings 

Superior Court judges will be available in Passaic County to conduct in-person hearings for primary election-

related issues on Tuesday, June 8. 

Election officials, petitioners, and attorneys will be able to appear before the court at the courthouse. 

Voters with primary election-related concerns or questions about the June 8 primary or who are seeking 

assistance on how to cast their vote can contact the county clerk’s office and/or board of elections. If 

appropriate, these offices will make arrangements for the voter to report to a designated courtroom at the 

courthouse, where a hearing will be conducted. 

Passaic County Clerk’s Office 

www.passaiccountyclerk.org 

Passaic County Clerk’s Election Division 

973-881-4127 

CountyClerkElections@passaiccountynj.org 

 

Passaic County Board of Elections 

973-569-2181 

 

All COVID-19 health protocols, including temperature checks, the wearing of masks and 6-foot social 

distancing, are required in the Passaic Vicinage courtrooms and county/court offices. Contact the Passaic 

County Board of Elections offices for information on their COVID-19 health protocols. 
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